
 

 

Latino/a roundtable 

College for All coalition 

 

 Attention PARENTS of High School Students!  

“
LIVING THE DREAM

” 
 

February 3, 2021, 8:30 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 

AND                5:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
   

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ask your questions on the registration page! 
https://pusd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_80lwpN9aTfyIaEDijdlnAA 
 

 Hear from parents of college students 

 Selecting the right college 

 Financial Aid 

 Housing 

 Much more!  
 

Log on to www.pusd.org for more info 

 

LIMITED SPACE 
REGISTER NOW! 

https://pusd.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_80lwpN9aTfyIaEDijdlnAA
http://www.pusd.org/

